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Non-Public Minutes-2 

Selectboard 

Monday, November 16th, 2020 

 

Selectboard members present via Zoom: Brendan Denehy, Eddie Arnold, Ron Olsen, 

Drew Kellner and Dana Ketchen along with Town Administrator Tad Putney. 

 

Resignation of Part-Time Police Officer Tracy Dunn 

Tad said that late last week Chief Quigley had received a 30-day resignation letter 

from Tracy Dunn who serves in the prosecutor role.  Tad explained that Tracy and 

her husband like to travel and that the two-week quarantining requirement after travel 

has become a challenge.  As a result, she and her husband are headed down to Florida 

for a two month period.  

 

Minutes submitted by Tad Putney. 

 

 

 

____________________________   ____________________________ 

Brendan Denehy     Eddie Arnold 

 

 

 

____________________________     ____________________________ 

Ron Olsen      Drew Kellner 

 

 

 

_____________________________ 

Dana Ketchen       
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